
    

For this half term, our topic has been Animal Safari. We have 
learnt about the different kinds of animals that live around the 
world, how to look after animals, and the importance of caring 
for our local and global environments. 
 
Choose at least one of these projects to complete and bring back 
to school by Friday 14th June 2024. 
 

1. Thread cubes of bread, apple, hard cheese and raisins onto 
thin wire to make a bird food kebab. Join the top of the 
wire to create a loop. Attach string to the top and hang it 
in a tree or from a fence. Take photographs of the birds 
that visit and write a brief description about them. 

 
2. Use the internet to find out some fantastic facts about 

animals. Use the information you gather to make an 
animal facts booklet, including pictures and information 
about the animals. 

 
3. Use craft resources to create either a 2D collage, or a 3D 

sculpture of your favourite animal. 


